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January 9, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036 
 
RE: Docket UE-240770—Supporting Supplemental Information for PacifiCorp and 

Kern River Gas Transmission Company Affiliated Interest Transaction 
 
PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) provides the enclosed 
supplemental information supporting its notice of an affiliated interest transaction with Kern 
River Gas Transmission Company (Kern River), for a Right of Way and Easement Grant 
(Easement) allowing PacifiCorp to construct, reconstruct, operate, maintain, relocate, enlarge, 
alter, and remove electric power lines, communication lines, and related equipment, including 
supporting towers and poles, guy anchors, conductors, wires, cables and other lines, and all other 
necessary or desirable equipment, accessories and appurtenances thereto on, over, and under the 
easement area on Kern River’s land.  
 
PacifiCorp requests confidential treatment in accordance with WAC 480-07-160.  The 
information is confidential in its entirety, and contains market sensitive commercial information.  
Accordingly, PacifiCorp requests confidential treatment on the basis that the documents contain 
“valuable commercial information, including trade secrets or confidential marketing, cost, or 
financial information, or customer-specific usage and network configuration and design 
information,” as provided in RCW 80.04.095 and in accordance with WAC 480-07-160(2)(c). 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this 
material be addressed to: 
 

By email (preferred):   datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 

By regular mail:   Data Request Response Center 
  PacifiCorp 
  825 NE Multnomah St Ste 2000 
  Portland, OR 97232-2152 
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Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 if you have any informal questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ Matthew McVee   _ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2152 
(503) 813-5585 
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures  
240770-PAC-SLC-mkt-valuation-analysis-1-9-25 (R).pdf 
240770-PAC-SLC-mkt-valuation-analysis-1-9-25 (C).pdf 
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